Frank J. Bolaños, Member

SUBJECT: BOARD STRATEGIC WORKSHOP

It is imperative that Miami-Dade County School Board engage in an open discussion on the impact of the imminent budget cuts on the school district's strategic plan and explore further options for reducing expenditures during this critical time. With another special session of the Florida Legislature expected, the Board should be pro-active in establishing priorities and designing future options for cuts.

This item does not appear in the published agenda. The good cause to vary from the agenda is the need to schedule such a workshop prior to the next School Board meeting which will take place after the special legislative session on November 27-December 6, 2001.

ACTION PROPOSED BY FRANK J. BOLAÑOS:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida authorize the Superintendent to schedule a Board workshop to discuss the impact of budget reductions on the district's strategic plan and establish priorities for future budget reduction options. Board members will be polled for their availability.